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MGM Brakes 
A Division of Indian Head Industries, Inc. 

In an effort to eliminate the confusion caused by the recommended use of the “conventional” 
(2.25 inch stroke) diaphragm for both Type 24 “conventional” (2.25 inch) and “long stroke” 
(2.50 inch) applications, MGM Brakes has decided to reinstate P/N 8017141 and 
recommends the use of: 
 
1. P/N 8017241 diaphragm for use in Type 24 “conventional” (2.25 inch) brake actuators. 
  
2. P/N 8017141 diaphragm for use in Type 24L “long stroke” (2.50 inch) brake actuators. 
 
Both MGM diaphragms meet the high standards for performance and reliability that our 
customers have come to expect from MGM Brakes. 
 
If there are any questions concerning diaphragms, or any other brake actuator problem, 
please to not hesitate to call Customer Service at (704) 547-7411 or fax at (704) 547-9367. 

 


